
   

 

 
 

City Council Memorandum 
 

 

To:  Mayor & City Council 

From:  Jim Culotta, City Administrator 

Date:  6/4/18 

Re:  Fire Station Remodel Funding Request 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

The Washington Fire Department (WFD) requests the City fund the remodeling of two existing 

restrooms into a single shower room at the City-owned fire station.  The existing restroom facilities 

are in need of repair and do not currently meet the needs of WFD.  The City’s 2018/2019 budget 

contains $10,000 for this purpose and the low of two quotes is $9,785 from Steve Wetterauer Fine 

Home Building LLC.  This contractor will follow prevailing wage.  Additional details can be found 

in the attachments provided by WFD.  Per our agreement with WFD, the City is responsible for 

all major maintenance, repairs, and capital improvements costing more than $1,000.  Both the 

Finance Committee and the Public Safety Committee have recommended approval. 

 

ATTACHED 

1. Quote/Floorplan/Conceptual Renderings 

 












